From: Jo Siedlecka

Sent: 21 February 2023 13:33

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Ewan.Campbell@camden.gove.uk

Subject: Comments on 2022/5511/P Fraser Regnart Court Southampton Road London

Camden NW5 4HU

Comments on 2022/5511/P Fraser Regnart Court Southampton Road London Camden NW5 4HU

Dear Sir/Madam,
I've been a resident at St Pancras Almshouses for about a year and a half. Its a lovely place to live.

| was very pleased to hear about the plans for installing solar panels on the roof. | know several historic almshouses
around the country have done this already - so it is doable. Better for the environment and should save money in the long
term.

| like the plans for the hall - its a neglected part of this place. It would be good to have a focus for community activities.

My only concern is the proposal to introduce underfloor heating. Is this necessary? Will the installation cause disruption
for residents? - several of whom are housebound and quite vulnerable. | understand that many of the flats had new
radiators installed quite recently and people like these. Would it not be possible for the solar panels to be connected to
these - rather than rip them out and put in underfloor heating.

Thank you.

Jo Siedlecka

13B Fraser Regnart Court



